
C A L L  F O R  S U B M I S S I O N S  
The Arizona Journal of Environmental Law and Policy (AJELP), a prominent
law journal in the field of environmental law and policy published at the
University of Arizona James E. Rogers College of Law, is now accepting
submissions of articles and comments for our spring and summer 2022
editions. Submissions are accepted on a rolling basis. 

Our journal's goal is to publish high-quality interdisciplinary scholarship
that bridges the gap between science, law, and policy.  We are particularly
interested in articles that discuss the intersection of environmental, natural
resource, energy, and water law and policy with indigenous peoples' rights,
indigenous knowledge,  and scientific research.

Please send submissions for consideration to articles@ajelp.com or
eic@ajelp.com. We do not have a strict word limit but submissions are
ideally under 60 pages. Please include a CV and/or resume with your
submission.  

WWW.AJELP.COM



FOR MORE INFORMATION EMAIL EIC@AJELP.COM

mailto:articles@ajelp.com
mailto:eic@ajelp.com

